

7 October 2020

## Dear Client

We advise that Andrew Blair has announced his retirement from the practice of law (and thereby with our Firm) as a consultant with our Firm effective 22 December 2020. Andrew joined our practice on 1 October 2015 and has been an integral part of our team managing our commercial, conveyancing, trusts, wills and estates practice and we will miss his input.

Following Andrew's retirement our Firm will no longer be offering expertise in this practice area. If Andrew has acted for you while he has been with our Firm or when he was practising on his own account in his Willow Street premises please contact him or our practice manager Anne-Marie McCall, to discuss future representation and uplifting of any deeds that we may hold on your behalf, or your company or trust. While you may not need a lawyer in the near future we suggest that you make contact with us as soon as possible while this is fresh in your mind. We can send any documents we hold to the lawyer you will instruct. We are able to suggest some local lawyers if you wish.

If Andrew is currently acting on a matter for you, the matter will be completed before his retirement. If for any reason a matter cannot be completed by Andrew, he will talk with you about having another lawyer complete the matter.

If you wish to speak with Andrew, or Anne-Marie McCall our practice manager, please note the contact details below. We can assist you transition through this process.

Contact details are:

Andrew Blair

Email address: a.blair@hjllaw.nz

DDI: 07 928 6212

Anne-Marie McCall

Email address: a.mccall@hjllaw.nz

DDI: 07 928 6206

The partners, Kathryn Lellman and Nick Elsmore and the rest of the team at Hollister-Jones Lellman will continue to offer our other services of expertise including family law, estate disputes, employment law, civil litigation and dispute resolution.

The Firm and Andrew take this opportunity to thank you for your loyalty and business. Please contact us with any queries you have about Andrew retiring or any other services that we may be able to provide you with now or in the future.

Yours faithfully

HOLLISTER-JONES LELLMAN

Anne-Marie McCall
Practice Manager

DDI: 07 928 6206 Email: a.mccall@hjllaw.nz